MI-WUK SUGAR PINE
FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

“Providing Quality Emergency Response And Fire Protection For The Public”

February 11,2020

Mi Wuk Sugar Pine Fire Protection District Board, Auxiliary, CAST, Cooperators,
and the great bunch of Fire Fighters and Staff of this department. Thank you for all
the never-ending support. Anyone [ have missed I appreciate all your support as
well.

I have taken the time to look back at all the many accomplishments that we have
all put into place since I started as the Fire Chief almost 2 years ago. There are just
too many to list and I value all the friendships I acquired. As most of you know my
wife and family are still residents of Oregon and my wife is having some major
medical issues.

With that being said I am hereby giving you my notice of resignation as the Fire
Chief of MWSPFPD. I do not have a firm date but anticipate it to be in the near
future. I also recommend that when I leave Battalion Chief Klyn be the Interim
Fire Chief until the position is filled.

I also spent 2200.00 dollars as part of the 5000.00 dollars that was allocated for
moving exspense, which should be returned to the District if I do not have a full 2
years as the Chief. I am asking this be waved.

Thank you again for the opportunity and experience of serving as your Fire Chief.

Sincerely
/[W%/C///Tﬂ /1-2020
Steve McClintock

P.O. Box 530 e MiWuk Village e California 95346-0530
Telephone: (209) 586-5256 e FAX: (209) 586-0265



